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We’re thrilled to announce that the
NIA gym is now open exclusively
for NIA6 students every Tuesday
and Wednesday from 3:20pm to
4:20pm – completely free! Whether
you’re looking to stay fit, de-stress
after lessons, or try something
new, this is a fantastic opportunity
to take advantage of the school’s
facilities. Regular exercise has
proven benefits for mental and
physical well-being, so we
encourage all students to get
involved and make the most of this
opportunity!

🤝 Exciting Networking Opportunity at
Vulcan Works
We’re excited to share that students now have
the opportunity to attend the Vulcan Works
networking event. This is a fantastic chance to
connect with professionals, learn more about
different career paths, and expand your network.
Events like these provide insights into the world
of work and can help shape future aspirations. If
you’re interested in attending, keep an eye out for
further details.
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💬 Form Time Discussions

Over the past two weeks, many students have
been sitting their exams, and attendance has
been a major focus during form time. We’re
pleased to report that attendance has improved
drastically, showing the commitment and
resilience of our students during this important
period. Attending lessons consistently is key to
success, and it’s great to see students prioritising
their education. Keep up the fantastic effort!

🏓 Table Tennis is Here!
Exciting news, table tennis has
officially arrived at NIA6! Students
will now be able to enjoy a game
during break time, providing a fun
and active way to unwind.
Whether you’re looking for some
friendly competition or just a
casual match, this new addition
will help bring students together
and add a bit of excitement to the
school day. 

✍️ Exam Season & a Big Improvement
in Attendance

This week in form, we had important discussions
around communication, anxiety, and pressure.
These conversations help us build a supportive
environment and ensure that students feel heard
and understood.


